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Skybrook Golf Club

It's that time of year again where frost delays and cold rainy days are seen more often than not.
We kindly ask that you be patient with the staff as we do our best to navigate these challenging
weather conditions. Often, we must change the starting hole, move tee time’s back, and adjust
the hours of operation for the driving range to protect grounds from frost or snow. If you have a
tee time in sub-freezing weather conditions, we ask that you call the golf shop and we can give
you a course update and predicted starting times.

Matt Hill, PGA
General Manager



Featured Articles

The club would like to remind all members that the range will
close on mondays at 12:00 PM and reopen on the following
Tuesday at 12:00 PM. All other practice facilities will remain

open during that time. As a member you have access to your
range plan through the selectpi app, please see our

professional staff with assistance. 

Range Hours of Operation

 Come spend Valentine's Day at the club! The Food & Beverage
Staff has put together a dinner on Valentine's Day from 5:00pm
to 9:00 PM for members, family, and friends. We look forward to
seeing you there! Please see the flyer above for event pricing and

full menu. Flyers can also be found at the Skytop Grill. 

Valentine's Day Dinner 

Kickoff Classic

Registration is now open for the Kick-Off Classic on Saturday,
March 18th with tee times starting at 8:30am. The format for
this event will be a three-person scramble and pairings will
be made randomly using the ABC pairing method. The cost

of the event is $10 plus applicable cart fees.

As outlined in the 2023 membership plan, the golf club will be
billing annual range plans to members that have elected the

unlimited range plan. The cost of the family range plan is $350
and the individual range plan is $250. If you are currently on a
range plan, there are no other steps you need to take and you
will simply see the charge on next months statement. If you are
not on a range plan and would like to be, please speak to one of

the professional staff about upgrading your account.

2023 Range Memberships

New Entry Signs 

As many of you noticed, last month the club began the process
of building new signs at the entrance of Northgreen and

Hillspring. We are in the final stages of completion but wanted to
share the progress we have made to this point. As we continued
to make improvements to the golf club, we feel these signs will

properly showcase our commitment to make Skybrook the
premiere club in the Charlotte area. 
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